2004 Yearbook Progresses

By: Corey Sipe


The Yearbook Club is well on its way to publishing a 2004 yearbook. The club meets two to three times a month. They are doing their best to create a book that represents everyone. Pictures are being accepted. A yearbook is a historic university item. Past yearbooks are available for viewing in the Archives Department on the 4th floor of the Library. Remember that a yearbook lasts a lifetime. If you would like to join this club or have any questions call Katie at 5-0634 or kb553eb@aol.com or Tara at 5-5563 or Hurtt@easternct.edu. Any level of help you can provide would be appreciated. Join this fun club in helping create a yearbook you will always treasure. 

